From: @uber.com>
Sent: mardi 4 octobre 2022 19:43

To: (CAB-VALEAN); FABREGAS MARTINEZ Pablo (CAB-VALEAN);

(MOVE)

Cc:

Subject: Thank You

Dear and Mr Fabregas-Martinez,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me in Brussels last week. I know how busy you are and I very much appreciated the opportunity to discuss your priorities and some of the new initiatives we are launching in Europe to support women seeking flexible work opportunities.

As we shared, diversity, equity and inclusion are high priorities for Uber. We hope through our pledge to invest one million euros over the next two years, we will improve the experience for women drivers across Europe. We also believe Uber's efforts in this space augment your exciting initiatives to support women in transport, and as indicated by you will soon receive Uber's application to the Women in Transport Platform.

I would also be happy to hear more about your Ambassador Programme once launched. Uber will be glad to support this project.

I look forward to seeing you all again, and hope it won't be another two-and-a-half years before we do!

Sincerely,